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27th June 1956

To Minister Young Kee Kim
From the President

I wish to thank you for your reports Nos
85 and 86 and for the folder of photos and
newspaver ocuttings whichccommemorate the visit
of the ROK navy to the Philippines, The collection
is attractively arranged and I am glad to have
it on file,
It is gratifying to know that the visit
was very successful ond that nothing ocourred
to disoredit the good name of the Korean navy,
I feel confident that the goodwill visit has
been instrumental in furthering the goed '
relations which exist bstween our two countries, ﬁl/
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